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Headteacher 
 

It’s wonderful to see so many of our children 
joining in with number day.  I’m loving all the  

home-made t-shirts.  
 Thank you so much for all your kind donations.  

We will post on Dojo the final total which will be 
going to NSPCC. 

 
Mrs Allen  

Dates for your Diary 2020-2021 
 
Fri 7 May 2021 – NSPCC Number Day 
Mon 10 May 2021 – Parent/Carer Consultations 
Tues 11 May 2021 - Parent/Carer Consultations 
Wed 19 May 2021 – School Photographs 
Fri 28 May 2021 – School closes for half term 
Mon 7 Jun 2021- INSET Day – School closed 
Tues 8 Jun 2021- School reopens 
Wed 16 Jun 2021 – Sports Day (details tbc) 
Fri 18 Jun 2021 – St Benedict’s Sunflower Day 
Fri 9 Jul 2021 – Reports to Parents 
Fri 16 Jul 2021- School closes for summer 
holiday 
 
 

General Information for all Parents/Carers 
 
Social distancing - May we remind everyone that 
facemasks must be worn on at all times whilst on school 
premises and you must remain 2 meters apart at all times 
 
Vision Aid- Just to remind you that we still support 
Vision Aid and any glasses that you no longer have any 
use for can be sent to school with your child and we will 
pass them on to Specsavers. 
 
Batteries Recycling- We are also still collecting any 
used batteries in partnership with Groundworks in our 
pursuit to win another recycling prize for our school.  
 
School Uniform and Book Bags - just a reminder that 
you can order online all uniform from  
Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, Sunderland, SR1 2JD.  
We no longer sell uniform from the school office. 
 

Attendance 
Well done to class Y1.4 for winning attendance 

bear this week 98.8%!!    
Come on, let’s see if we can get 100% next 

week!!! 

Pre-loved Uniform 
We have a selection of pre-loved uniform in our 
school reception area. It is freshly washed and 

bagged.  So please feel free to have a look if 
there is anything you need.  We are adding stock 

weekly 

Parent/Carer Consultations 
We will be holding our meetings on Monday 10 
May and Tuesday 11 May by phone or TEAMS 

again due to the pandemic.  You should all have 
received an email informing you of your day and 

time. 
 Places available 

We have had lots of positive comments 
about our video.  Please don’t forget to 
share it as we have places available in 

September for Nursery and Reception and 
would love more children attending our 

AMAZING school!! 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2020 Overall attendance 98%   Target 97% 

R1 98.3%   R2 98.2%     Y1.3 97.8%      Y1.4 97.6%       Y2.5 97.7%       Y2.6 98.2% 
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Keeping our children safe 
 

At times we have heard children talking about games or movies that they have watched or played 
that are way above their age. Sometimes it is possible for children to accidentally view things they 
shouldn't.  Please help us keep our children safe by making sure that they are watching or playing 

age appropriate things. 
 

You can find out more information about this here: https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-
centre/parents-and-carers/parents-guide-technology 

 

 

 


